
 

 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

As a Catholic priest in the Diocese of Wichita, I am seeing such a pressing need 

for evangelization efforts that exist outside of the normal spheres of the parish and 

school systems. I have known and worked with Tyler for years, and I can clearly see 

that God has instilled in him a unique passion for sharing the Gospel in fresh and 

compelling ways, which is the call of the New Evangelization as commissioned by St. 

John Paul II. 

I am proud to endorse Tyler for any missionary activity that he continues to 

carry out after many years of serving as a FOCUS missionary. I also fully support and 

encourage ongoing financial assistance to Revolution Ministries, as it seeks to fulfill the 

Church’s plea to engage in the new evangelization in new and innovative ways. 

 

 

 

         

Fr. Curtis Hecker 

Pastor 

St. Peter the Apostle Catholic Church 

11000 W Southwest Blvd 

Wichita, KS 67215 


